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John Cross worked on my production ‘Lady Of The Steps’ as production 

manager. I was very pleased with the way he went about setting up the 

shoots. He thought of every detail and it meant really smooth completion of 

the schedule. His knowledge acting and the way he handled the auditions 

and the preparation of the actors was great. I found John to be very savvy 

about all aspects of production and it was a pleasure to work with him. 

Based on the experience of working with John on Lady Of The Steps, I 

recommend him and hope we work together again. 

Tom Cowan 

director/producer 

tomcowanpictures@gmail.com 


